
Board of Education Meeting
Wednesday, April 2, 2025

Discussion Item IV-C: Native American Parent Advisory Committee (NAPAC) Board Response
 Letter

Presented by: Ayan Omar, Equity Services Director

Background:

Ayan Omar will present a final draft of the NAPAC Board Response Letter.  Every year, the 
AIPAC Committee must take a vote of concurrence and when the vote is not concurrent, the 
Board is required to respond in writing within 60 days.  A draft of the written response will be 
discussed.

Administration Recommendation:  
Board action is not required.


